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October 2015
Dear Parents,

Our Halloween Parade will be this Friday, October 30th.  The parade will begin at 1:15 p.m. at the main entrance and proceed around the school.  

Students of all grade levels are invited to participate.   Please follow the guidelines below:

1. Students should NOT wear their costume to school.   Please have your child bring their costume in a bag clearly marked with his/her name.  Costumes may not be worn on the bus.
2. No weapons will be allowed.  Do not send toy guns, knives, swords, bows and arrows or other objects of violence.

3. Evil, bloody, violent characters are strongly discouraged.  
The parade will last about 15 minutes, at which time students will return to their classrooms.  Parents are encouraged to find a spot near the school entrance and be there when the parade begins.  Thank you for your help and cooperation in making this an enjoyable event for our students.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school.
Thank you,

Andy McLinn
Principal

